

Newsletter

Friday 26th November 2021



Christmas is creeping in here at Robert Wilkinson and it is delightful to hear the children's beautiful voices drifting through the corridors. I know the excitement will reach a whole new level when the Christmas trees start popping up. We would like to say a big thank you to Flaxton Christmas Trees who so kindly donated our real Christmas tree we are looking forward to decorating it next week.

CHILDREN IN NEED

A big thank you to everyone who supported our Children in Need day. The children enjoyed the challenges shared by the school council and the school raised an impressive £510.98.

TWITTER

Our feed is alive with action shots of our children at work and play so to get a flavour of what life is like in school pay it a visit. If you don't have twitter all the tweets are shown on the right hand side of our website home page.

A special mention at this point goes out to the Year 1 team who have developed a relationship with Rose from Strictly. It is lovely to see the children so inspired by her. Sign language in school is a real strength and along with the Governors I would like to thank all the staff and children for their commitment to developing this.

WELLBEING ADVENT CALENDAR

This week with the start of advent we will be using a wellbeing advent calendar with the children. I have shared this with you too so that you can see exactly what this involves and why we feel this is so important.

CHILDREN'S BOOK READING FROM THE ARCHBISHOP OF YORK

We are delighted to have received a copy of the Archbishops book The Sleepy Shepherd in school and have been asked to share with you that that he will be reading this in the Learning Tent outside York Minster. This will take place on the morning of Saturday 4th December and signed copies of the book will be available

Best wishes
Donna Bedford